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KMVU-DT, Medford, OR (FID 32958) 
Reduced Power Operation Notification 

On behalf of Imagicomm Medford, LLC (“Imagicomm”), and pursuant to FCC Rule 
§ 73.1560(d), licensee of KMVU-DT, Medford, Oregon, we hereby notify you of the station’s 
temporary reduced power operation. 

KMVU suffered a transmitter failure on August 20, 2022. The transmitter manufacturer 
no longer supports our particular model that was in use at the time of the failure.  On the same 
day, a temporary transmitter was put in its place and KMVU continued broadcasting at twenty 
percent of its licensed power. 

A replacement transmitter was previously ordered on April 27, 2022 with an expected 
ship date from the manufacturer of August 26, 2022.  We are advised that because of supply 
chain delays, we do not have an exact ship date and remain operating at reduced power. 

Accordingly, Imagicomm is taking steps to repair the necessary equipment and restore 
full power operation as soon as possible.   


